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Mr. SWOSU Contest Needing Male
Students
01.12.2011

The 2nd annual Mr. SWOSU contest needs contestants.

Mu Phi Epsilon, an international professional music fraternity on the Weatherford
campus, is hosting the event on February 19 and is currently seeking male applicants to
participate in the pageant.

According to Chrissy Hagood, the contestants will be judged on an opening act, talent,
evening wear and interview questions. Individuals who would like to participate and
receive an application can contact Hagood at muphiepsilon@swosu.edu or 580.83-8011
by January 26.

The pageant is planned at 6 p.m. on February 19 in the SWOSU Memorial Student
Center Ballroom.


